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The deadline for making 2024 contributions to your Registered Retirement Savings Plan (RRSP) is Monday,
March 3/25. Tax receipts for the 2024 tax year will not be issued for contributions made after this date.

If you are interested in taking out an RRSP loan, we encourage you to contact our office as soon as possible so
that we can explain your options and work through the loan application process with you. Waiting to reach out
until the last week of February could result in the contribution deadline being missed.

RRSPs are designed to help support your long-term retirement savings goals and contributions to an RRSP are
tax-deductible. Please visit our website for more information about RRSPs or to use our financial calculators.
These can help you determine if your retirement plan is on track, see what an RRSP loan investment could be
worth someday and evaluate the impact of compound savings.

If you would like to make a contribution to your RRSP or discuss any other investment and insurance planning
needs that you have, please contact us at 204-478-8500 or by email at efg@efgi.com.
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